
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s Key Worker.  

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

w/b 10.11.14 

“Every child is a different kind of 

flower and altogether they make 

this world a beautiful garden.”

 

Books we are reading:  

Room on a Broom 

The festival of lights 

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

Monday 3rd November – School re-opens 

Wednesday 5th November – Pastoral Care drop in  

Wednesday 19th November – Family Stay and Play 

for 1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Thursday 20th November – Pastoral Workshop for 

whole school 9am-10am focus: Managing 

Behaviour. 

Week Beginning 8th December – Parents’ Evenings 

(further information to follow). 

Wednesday 10th December – Nursery Christmas 

Performance from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Wednesday 17th December – Family Stay and Play 

Christmas Disco for 1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Friday 19th December – School closes 

 

 

Reminders:  

Please ensure that you enter and exit the 

nursery every morning through the main door. 

This is to safeguard our children, the other nursery 

door should remain closed and locked at all times. 

The Hoot will now be coming out fortnightly. 

Reading Books are changed weekly please ensure 

your child’s book bag is in the box in their nest on the 

days below: Mrs Iqbal – Monday, Mrs Wealleans/Mrs 

Simspon and Mrs Harman –Tuesday and Mrs Lavin – 

Wednesday. 

We are collecting items for our season display if you 

have any unwanted items of clothing, scarves, gloves, 

swimsuits, sunhats or other seasonal items spare 

please can you send them into nursery. 

The children are having great fun splashing outside in 

muddy puddles and exploring the outside area, so it is 

essential that they now have a waterproof coat with a 

hood. 

 

 

 

Weekly Family Task: 

Let’s explore our senses!  

Nursery children really explore the world using their senses. They naturally touch, taste, feel and smell objects and 

environments. These explorations are a fantastic way of enhancing their communication and language skills. In Nursery 

we often go on a sensory walk and encourage the children to describe what they can see, smell, hear and feel. Why not 

explore your senses this week; enjoy a cup of hot chocolate with your child and encourage them to describe the taste 

and smell, or dunk your hands into a bowl of wobbly jelly or walk on the wet grass in bare feet. 

Pumpkin Soup 


